


Box 4716

anta Barbara, California 93103

Dear Tim,

I found your slides in New York at Harry Abrams 
when I was there. We all thought that they were out­
standingly beautiful. Unfortunately we already have 
so many color pictures for the book, and they ?^e 
all very specific on aquaculture that we decided not 
to use your slides this time. I am returning them 
herewith for the next book,

Cordially yours,

Enc 1 .

Elisabeth Mann Borgese 
Chairman, Planning Council


